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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

23.11.23 - P7 Open Day 9:30-11am 
       - New Post 16 Open Day 11:30-1pm
07.12.23 - Christmas Fair - 1.30-4.30pm
13.12.23 - Christmas Assembly
13.12.23 - Christmas Lunch
14.12.23 - Cinema Trip for KS3
19.12.23 - Christmas Show - School of    
                    Rock - 7pm
21.12.23 - School closes for Christmas    
                   12noon

CHRISTMAS FAIR

We couldn't think of a better way to celebrate the run-up to the most magical time of the year than to celebrate the 
brilliance of our students. This issue of the Newsletter will champion some (not all) of the achievements our 

students have made so far this year.

The run-up to Christmas in school is always a busy time, so please keep your eyes peeled for updates on details 
about the Christmas Fair, the Christmas show, class trips and lots more. 

 As always, the school Facebook page, website, Class Dojo and this sensational Newsletter will keep you posted.

We hope your November is unbeleafable!

Website: www.parkschoolbelfast.co.uk
Telephone:  02890450513

Email:  info@park.belfast.ni.sch.uk 
Facebook:   ParkSchool                                                      

We would love to invite you, your family and friends to our 
Annual Christmas Craft Fair, taking place on Thursday 7th 

December from 1.30pm - 4.30pm. 

All proceeds go towards resources and trips for our pupils.

  Win a Christmas hamper
  Baked products
  Gel nails & nail art
  Bottle stand
  Mince pies and hot drinks 
  Tombola
  Christmas crafts

        Reindeer Dust
  Christmas wreaths
  Guess the name of the teddy
  Face painting & more!

We look forward to welcoming you to Park School on 7th 
December.

It is imperative that All parents join Parent Mail as the school will be going cashless in 
2024. The school will not be accepting cash or cheques for school meals, HE fund, School 

fund, charity donations, non-uniform days etc. We also intend to do school announcements 
via this method.  Please check that you are signed up to Parent Mail and contact the office 

if you need support.



An overly enthusiastic guitarist gets thrown out of his band 
and finds himself in desperate need of work. Posing as a 
substitute music teacher, he exposes his students to the 
hard rock gods he idolizes - much to the consternation of 

the principal... 
This sounds right up our street (and a great deal like Mr 

McKinley) and will no doubt showcase the talents of our 
amazing students (and staff alike).   

Further information will be released in due course.  

Young Enterprise
SPECTRUM & PIECE BY PIECE

Post 16 having been working hard all term 
as entrepreneurs.  

In September two companies were 
formed, names and slogans created, and 

job roles assigned. Both companies are 
currently well into production of their 

Christmas decorations for the Christmas 
Fair on the 7th December and also a pop 
up stall at St George's Market on 6.12.23. 

A massive well done to all the KS4/5 students who 
competed in the interschools 7-aside football 

competition at St Gerard's School. The team battled well, 
reaching the semi-finals, with the whole squad playing a 

part. 
     Their attitude was superb! 
     Well done to all involved!

A Titanic Triumph

No Parking the bus here...

Year 10 students recently completed their wooden Titanic projects, 
demonstrating a blend of craftsmanship and teamwork. Beyond 

shipbuilding, this project developed their teamwork, problem-solving 
and time management skills, offering valuable life lessons.

Well done to Year 10 for their dedication and hard work. Their wooden 
Titanic projects set them on a promising course for the future.

19.12.2023
 7pm

Tickets 
available 

soon...

Park School presents...

Congratulations to 
Lewis Guiney on being 

crowned the new 
Ulster Novice Boys 

100kg Champion

An Ulster Champion!

Congratulations to 
the KS3 Footballers 

who this month won 
the Castle Tower 
5-aside Football 

tournament.


